
Dear Jackson Families, 

 

As February begins, we start the annual 

celebration of  Black History Month. 

This year our theme at Jackson is  

African Cultural Influences in Music. 

We will focus on how African culture 

has influenced different genres of   

music from rock, to country, to hip-hop 

and even the blues. We have a full 

schedule of  celebrations and activities 

planned throughout the month for our 

students and staff. All Americans are 

encouraged to join in recognizing and 

celebrating the achievements and ac-

complishments of  African-Americans, 

not just in  February, but all year long. 

February is full of  many exciting events 

along with Black History Month. Our 

Cambridge students will be visiting  

Tallahassee and Florida State  

University. Our 8th graders will be  

visiting Titusville High School for the  

Terrier Experience. We will also have 

our student athletes participating in 

Track Season. 

 

   

 

In music news, congratulations to Ava 

Sperr for being selected to participate in 

the All-State Choir. Congratulations also 

to our students that were selected to  

participate in All-County Chorus, Or-

chestra, and Band. The performances on 

January 27th were amazing! 

 

The third interim grading period ends 

on February 8th and interim reports will 

be posted to FOCUS on February 13th. 

We will be having Parent Conferences on 

February 15th. This is a great opportuni-

ty to meet with your child’s teachers to 

review their progress. Please call the 

front office to schedule your appoint-

ments. I look forward to  

continuing to work with  

all our Jackson Families  

for the success of  all  

our students. 

Black History Month is ON at Jackson! 

 

Jennifer Shockley 

Principal 

Generals 23-24 
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Our General Achievement Program offers “GAP” sessions where students 

can meet with their teachers before school for additional assistance with 

classwork, test preparation, and organizational strategies. 

Please be advised that Mr. Viera, Mr. Marshall, Mr. Ragsdale, Mrs. Dennison, 

Ms. Kriewaldt, Ms. Guadagna, Ms. Shields, and Mr. Vaughan are teaching  

ESOL out of field in the certification area of Reading and  

Language Arts for the 2023-2024 school year.  

We want to assure you that the teachers are fully certified by the State of 

Florida and are currently working to become certified in ESOL. 

GAP SESSION SCHEDULE  

PARENTS:  
If  you haven’t already completed the  
permission slip for GAP schedules,  

please do so as soon as possible.  

February Calendar 
& GAP Session Schedule 
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Black History Month  

 

Jackson Middle School is celebrating Black History Month 2024.  If  you 

have walked around the school in the last couple of  days, you can’t help but 

notice the colorful banners and wall hangings that decorate the school and 

commemorate Black History Month.  Shout out to Ms. Waters, Mrs. Moore 

and Ms. Battle for their help with getting those up and decorating the 

school in honor of  this month.   

 

This year's focus will be different from anything we've ever done before! We 

hope the topic is one that the kids will get excited about!  It is all focused on 

the “sound” of  Africa.  This year we will look at the influence of  African 

culture on the music of  today.  We will focus on different types of  music 

genre from hip Hop to the blues to reggae music. We will highlight African 

American artists in music styles that are not typically associated with  

African Americans like country and rock and roll.   

We will air familiar pop songs that have African infused beats during a 

“Name That Tune” segment.   

 

Students will be given the chance to win prizes by answering trivia questions 

each week.  Teachers will and have already started decorating their 

doors.  We invite students to get involved and have fun with it.   

 

Black History Month 2024 is on at Jackson! 
 



  Yearbook Announcement:    
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  PRICE:  

$35 
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 Club Announcements:  

First Priority is a Christian club that meets every Thursday from 
8:30 - 9:00am in Mr. Ragsdale’s room 305.  Students play games, 

connect with others, and hear a positive message each week.  If you 
would like to attend, make sure to grab a permission slip from Mr. 
Ragsdale or Coach Henry and bring it signed to either teacher! 

Best Buddies: 

2/9 meeting 3:10-3:45 

2/16 Lunch Bunch during lunches 

3/1 Spread the Word to End the Word @ THS 

3/8 Lunch Bunch during lunches 

3/8 meeting 3:10-3:45 

Best Buddies album: https://photos.app.goo.gl/oZv2FM2NeYxC9jNw8  

If you have any questions, please contact Dani Wright, club sponsor.  

An announcement from Mrs. Dennison:  

ASL club has moved  to Friday Morning at 8-10 to 8-30 in Room 306 

There is an informational meeting for a possible book club to take place Monday 02/12  from 8:10 to 8:30 in 
Room 306  

mailto:ragsdale.luke@brevardschools.org
mailto:ragsdale.luke@brevardschools.org
mailto:bentley-henry.angela@brevardschools.org
https://photos.app.goo.gl/oZv2FM2NeYxC9jNw8
mailto:wright.dani@brevardschools.org
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PBIS is our incentive program for rewarding STAR General behavior!  

The STAR Bucks Store opens the last week of August.  

STAR General behavior can earn Positive Referrals and Student of the Week awards.  

PBIS 
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Cambridge Corner 
 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Students who are going on the Tallahassee trip: 

On February 6 from 5:00-5:30, 

please attend a meeting to discuss itinerary and expectations.  

  If  you have any questions, please email Ms. Kriewaldt.  

            Jessica Kriewaldt 

                 Cambridge Coordinator 

                 7th grade Cambridge English 

              (321) 269-1812 ext. 32356 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:kriewaldt.jessica@brevardschools.edu
mailto:kriewaldt.jessica@brevardschools.edu

